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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
USAF OCCUPATIONAL AND ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH LABORATORY (AFSC)

BROOKS AIR FORCE BASE, TEXAS 78235

Memorandum from the Commander 30 January 1981

Lt Col Thalken

Much of this is ancient history on registration
attempts and probably can be thrown away. There
are some references in the bottom pile that you
may wish to add to your collection.

I don't want back. See Dr. Stern's comment.

WILLIAM E. MABSON, Colonel, USAF, BSC
Commander



DEPARTMENT 6F THE AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON 20330

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY

January 27, 1981

MEMORANDUM FOR COLONEL MABSON, USAF OEHL/CC

SUBJECT: Exploring the Registration of Herbicide Orange

During our recent move from 4C-885 to 4C-916, we uncovered
the enclosed material. It has been awhile since this was a
viable possibility and no doubt much of these data have been
superseded. In short, this is no longer an active file for
SAF/MIQ nor would it make a useful reference file to us. How-
ever, to a researcher the material could provide a perspective
on the knowledge during that period and shed light on why certain
actions were or were not taken. Given your past association with
this project, Dr. Stern would appreciate your taking a look-
through and making arrangements to have the material appropriately
placed in the Herbicide Orange reference archives. "

Thanks very much.

CHARLES W. BULLOCK
Lt Colonel, USAF, BSC
Assistant for Environmental

Quality, SAF/MIQ
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